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I would like to oppose LD 976 as it is a non issue and it is an issue that has already been 
taken up in Federal Court, the 6th U.S. Circuit Court of Appeal has ruled that the accessories 
are not subject to a 2018 ban imposed by the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and 
Explosives at the order of then - President Trump, the ruling was that a federal regulation 
barring bump stocks is likely illegal and was incorrect in claiming that the devices make a 
weapon a machine gun. The Bump Stock issue has already been addresses and is not 
needed in the State of Maine, 
Thank you for the opportunity to give testimony regarding this issue.


